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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
September 16, 2020 

 
 

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Discussion 
 Bid Roads Being Paved by Outside Contractors or Use Term Bid Contractor   
     
 

The Engineering Department is requesting direction from the Board as its wishes for how to construct the 
overlay projects that will be done by an outside contractor.  Would the board like to use our term bid contractor 
for the projects or lump the projects into one large project that is bid out.  


